

Meeting #3

Date: 9/15/19

Time: 4:30-6:30 PM

Location: EGR 108

Agenda:

- Discuss Nate's Meeting with Oman
- Finish Presentation
- Discuss Any Design Developments
- Next Steps?

Meeting Notes:

- Meeting with Oman
 - GORE Money comes in later
 - Put up money for application ourselves
 - OR borrow money from NAU (DO THIS)
 - Nate will figure this out within the next week
 - Tester IS our advisor
 - He will be the point
 - Up to us to pay for transportation and lodging
 - Ben Foster from Raytheon
 - When to grab plane: ???
- Budget
 - Last year's plane took \$850
 - Nate estimates \$925 for travel
 - \$25 SAE Membership, GORE?
 - \$75 AMA Membership, GORE?
 - Do we need to pay for Tester's expenses
- Fundraising
 - Mother road percentage
 - Ask what the draw is
 - Chris' fraternity got \$500
 - Chipotle (has a cap and might just keep the money)
 - Hops on Birch
 - Nate will reach out to these places
 - Donations
 - Chris' Grant Uncle (only be used for transportation? Only stuff that would otherwise come out of our pockets?)
 - Nate's Fleet Tracking Uncle
 - Chris' Frat?
 - Nate's Car Club

- Donations?
 - Car Wash?
- Branding/Merchandising
 - Add \$250 to budget
 - Ramsay can design us shirts
 - Decals for plane
 - Banner for Trailer
- Dates are out
 - Everything due 23rd Jan
 - CAD
 - Design Report
 - Tech data
- Plane Name “Lumberjack One”

- Presentation
 - Ran through each slides
 - Talked about formatting
 - Will rehearse tomorrow at 6:30

Action Items:

- **Ask SAE club to borrow Baja trailer**
- **Ask Oman where the overlap is in SAE and NAU reports**
- **Ask if Tester needs to be paid for**
- **Next Meeting: Deal with \$1100 app fee**
- **Finish Gantt Chart tonight (Chris and Nate)**
- **Work on HoQ tonight (Alex and Jacob)**
- **Make meeting with Tester**

Next Meeting: 9/16/19, 6:30 @1035